### ALBAN WOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL AND NURSERY



The Brow, Watford WD25 7NX • Tel 01923 678240 / 678247 • Fax 01923 678256 Mrs Rachel Kirk, Headteacher

# WE VALUE: RESPECT, KINDNESS AND AMBITION

Wednesday 7th September 2016

Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope that you all had a lovely summer break and you are ready for the new term. Below are the topics that we will be studying in Year 3 this term. Our Topic this term is **Food and Feasts**.

Children in Year 3 will learn about the following this term:

Literacy fiction and non-fiction writing in which we will develop a range of writing

skills such as grammar.

Maths A range of topics, including number patterns, properties of numbers,

calculations, measures, data handling and problem solving.

**Science** - Animals including Humans

Forces and Magnets

**Geography** Where does our food come from?

**History** The Tudors

**Design Technology** A Tudor Feast – moving pictures

Art My special object - sketching and shading

**RE** Birth ceremonies

**PE** Gym, Dance and Games

ICT Bringing images to life and accuracy counts

**P4C** Word of the fortnight - developing questions

If you have any books or resources that would support our learning this term please bring them in. Please make sure they are named. Thank you in advance!

## Reading

All children are expected to bring in their **reading books** and **reading records** every day. Please fill in their reading record when they read at home. We will continue with the Reading Challenge this term. Keep up the fantastic reading. If children wish to change their library books they can do this during lunch times at library club.

### Homework

As well as reading at home regularly, homework will be set once a week on **Tuesday**. This will need to be returned to school on the **following Monday**. There will also be a homework club held on **Tuesday**, **Wednesday**, **Thursday and Friday lunch time** if children feel that they need help.

#### ΡE

We will have PE on **Monday and Thursday** this term. Please make sure that **all PE kit and uniform is named**. Outdoor PE is on a **Monday** and children do need trainers or plimsolls.

If you have any questions or concerns, or need more information, please feel free to make an appointment to speak to me at the end of the school day.

Best wishes for the term ahead.

Miss Turner Year 3 class teacher













